Date: 05/20/2008

To: Lisa Terry, Town Clerk, Town of Montville

From: David P. Jetmore, Chairman, Public Safety Commission
Re: PSC meeting scheduled for 05/18/2009 (For the record)
The May 18, 2008 of the the Public Safety Commission could not be conducted due to a lack of a quorum.

Chairman Jetmore and Commissioner Baxter were present.

Submitted by Chairman David P. Jetmore, Chairman
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